
This Week 
 

Tues. Jr. JAM Summer Event at Bunde CRC 3-5 pm 
 

      
     

Next Sunday: 
9:30 am – AM Worship Service 

5:30 pm – PM Worship Service via Raymond CRC YouTube 
 

 
 

Offerings:     AM – General 
                

Ministry Servers: July 5th    
AM Accompanist: Kendra Ahrenholz 
Power point: Ashley Roelofs 
Sound: Josh Bestge 
Video: Alex Roelofs 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WE WORSHIP AND PRAISE OUR GOD 
 

Welcome to our Worship Service at Raymond Christian 
Reformed Church. Please be mindful to those who are 

preparing their hearts for worship as you enter the sanctuary.  
 

Anyone desiring spiritual counseling or experiencing a 
family crisis, contact the Pastor or a visiting Elder (Greg B. 
and Scott W.) at any time. 

 

Offerings:   AM – General 
Noisy Offering will be available also in the Narthex 

                       
  
Ministry Servers: June 28th    
AM Accompanist: Aimee TeBrake 
Power point: Derrick Beerman 
Sound: Doug Zimmer 
Video: Levi Post 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



WE CARE ABOUT OUR CHURCH FAMILY 
Prayers & Praises 
• Continuing health concerns & recovery: Glenn Brower, Melvin 

Ulferts, Don Boonstra, Jodi Mulholand, Roz Geels, Lyla Thielen, 
Reynold Roelofs, Beverly Carlson, Geneva Grussing, Sharon 
Blom, and George Parker 

• Congratulations to Clark and Megan Feikema on the birth of 
their son, Grant Allen Feikema, born on Thurs., June 11th. 
Grant weighed 7 lbs., 14 oz., and was 21 in. long.  
Grandparents: Mike & Jolene Bonnema; Great-Grandparents: 
Gordon & Geneva Grussing and Marge Groen 

• Congratulations to Stan and Sandy Wubben on the birth of 
their 6th Great-Grandchild, Josiah Michael Reichert, born on 
May 10th to Nathan and Melanie (Bulthuis) Reichert of Sioux 
Falls, SD. Josiah weighed 9 lbs., 3 oz., and 21 inches long. 

• Prayer for our shut-ins, as well as others not mentioned in our 
church family who struggle with physical, mental, or spiritual 
needs. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you for the cards, visits, flowers, and fruit.    

Selma Hubers 
 

Krispy Kreme donuts can be picked up in the New 2 You parking lot 

on Wed., July 1st from 4-6 pm.  Come pick up your order or let us 

know if special delivery arrangements are needed.  Limited quantities 

are available for purchase on site.  Thanks for your support of the Haiti 

Literacy Program!  Contact Christy Groen with questions at 320-212-

9643.   
 

A Memorial Service for David Ryks, who passed away on Thurs., June 

11th in Trophy Club, Tx, will be held on Sat., July 3rd at 9:30 am at 

Unity CRC.   

 
 

July 4th in Prinsburg: Due to COVID-19, many of the activities 

have been canceled or changed. The school's website 

(www.cmcschool.org) will have the complete list of events and times.  
Virtual Fun Run: Go to the school's website (www.cmcschool.org) 

or contact the school office (Mon-Thurs from 8 am to 3 pm) and 

register for the virtual fun run.  All those who register will receive a 

FREE race shirt but you must register by July 3. 
 

The American Red Cross Bloodmobile will be at Unity CRC on Wed., 

July 8th.  Due to Covid-19, walk-ins will NOT be available at this 

drive.  Please make an appointment at www.redcrossblood.org.  Be 

sure to complete your “rapid pass” online before your 

appointment.  This will help to ensure a quick check-in 

process.  ALSO, donors will have the opportunity to be tested for 

Covid-19 antibodies during this drive....this does not indicate a current 

infection, but rather, a previous exposure to the virus.  As always, if 

you are showing any signs of illness, please wait to donate blood until 

you are feeling well.  Thank you so much for this life saving gift! 
 

Each year Bible League International Volunteers send out a love letter 

to the members of their respective congregations. Our division does 

this the month of July and this letter will be made available to your 

congregation next Sunday. As Volunteers, we are no longer working 

for just one country, but the funds we raise are being used in the 

countries that need it the most. Please read the letter, pray about it, and 

contribute as God leads and enables. Due to the closure of the church 

mailboxes, donations may be sent to Sandy Wubben’s residence. 

Won’t you lease transform lives for Him?  Thank you, Sandy 

 

 

 

 

Raymond CRC Family Prayer List 
Merle & Rose Epema 

Cory & Mary Erickson (Natasha, Ryan, Elsie, Ava) 

Doug & Kim Erickson 

http://www.cmcschoolorg/
http://www.redcrossblood.org/

